SAMPLE – Special Event Letter

Church/youth group logo
22 October 2014

Hi parents, 

This term has a few awesome opportunities which the Youth Leadership Team is very excited about. The following information will provide everything you need to know about our special event on Nov 5th.

Event: Regional Youth Service 
What: Praise and worship with youth groups from the presbytery, followed by supper.
Who for? Junior and Senior Youth 
When? Sunday 8th November 
Time: 630pm – 10:30pm
[bookmark: _GoBack]Where? St.Andrew’s Presbyterian Church
Cost? Free 

The night will be supervised by our youth leaders. You can read our Safety and Protection Policy on www.knox.org.nz/safety.

Please fill in the enclosed permission form, and return it no later than Sunday 1st November. 

Contact People:
Youth director – John Knox : 027 1505–1572.
Junior Youth Team Leader – Sala Smith: 027 4 128 838 
Senior Youth Team Leader – John Bird: 027 18 089 343.

Regional Youth Service: An overview of the evening

· Young people should arrive no later than 615pm at the church for a 630pm departure (please ensure your child has had tea before the event)
· Youth will be transported in leaders cars to St.Andrew’s  Church
· The entire event will be monitored by volunteer security
· A freewill offering may be collected 
· The speaker may give the opportunity for youth to respond to the sermon and receive prayer
· A light supper will be served at the end of the service.
· Youth will travel home in the same car back to the Church Car park
· Parents to pick up their children from the church car park at 10.30pm (event finishes at 10pm)


If you have any inquiries and or questions, please call me .

Yours in service,

John Knox and the Youth Leadership team.
027 1505–1572 
john@knox.org.nz

